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FROM CHIEF PAZEN: OFFICERS BEING AWESOME:

Earlier this month, we presented our 2019 proposed
budget to City Council, and while we have appropriate
staffing, we are aware of the changing demands on the
department. This is why we requested additional
officers in the 2019 budget. If approved by Denver City
Council, we would receive funding to add 100 recruits
and 25 lateral officers to our force next year.
Considering anticipated attrition in 2019, this request
would increase our staffing by approximately 95 more
officers than we had at the beginning of 2015.

We will keep you posted on what is approved.

Be safe out there,
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WeLLNESS

September is National Suicide Prevention Month and
it is time we get comfortable in the discomfort of
discussing suicide with those we care about.

There are many reasons we become depressed.

Oftentimes when we don't feel ok, it may be due to EVENTS a REM'NDERS
hormone imbalances or lack of critical vitamins, ,

minerals, and nutrients that are making us feel — - -
depressed. These are reasons why it is important to OLICE-=4
recognize the symptoms of depression and know that 1 ?
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it can be treated. Sadly, in extreme situations, WK i % A

depression can lead to suicide. Suicide is preventable, y £V
and although you or someone you care about is

hurting right now, there is hope for a better future. A i | keep

Help, support and resources are like your backup; just | Denver
a phone call or radio call away through: s safe.
Peer Support - check the daily bulletin for the list Peer

Support team members' phone numbers or call Sgt.

Waidler at 720-641-1190

Chaplains 720-641-0791

Nicoletti Flater Associates 303-989-1617

Suicide Prevention Lifeline 1-800-273-8255

Crisis Text Line call 1-844-493-8255 or text TALK to

38255"



